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HAPPY HALLOWEEN
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October News


From Mrs. Tiernan’s Class





Math


We are finishing up our addition and subtraction story problems unit and getting ready to move on to Shapes.


   In our shapes’ unit, we will be working on composing and decomposing 2-D and 


3-D shapes.  We will also be learning to identify the names and attributes of 2-D & 3D shapes. 





   








Reading


We are beginning an author study learning about Tomie dePaolo.  We are working on reading with fluency to increase our comprehension. Ask your child to try to read like he/she is talking.  Ask him/her to pay attention to punctuation.  








Science


We are continuing our unit on Matter.  We are learning about Solids, Liquids, and Gases.  We are learning about their properties and how and what can make matter change.





Upcoming Events


Fri. Oct. 6th – Picture Day


Mon. Oct. 9th – Columbus/Indigenous Peoples’ Day – No School


Thurs. Oct. 26th – Symphony Field Trip-Look for permission form coming home soon.


Tues. Oct. 31st – Halloween Parade – 9:00A.M.


Tues. Oct. 31st – Early Dismissal – 11:15A.M.





Phonics


We are working on recognizing long and short sounds of vowels.  We are also working on what spellings to use when we hear a long vowel sound.  We have been talking about and practicing saying the words slowly to hear all of the sounds and then writing what we hear.  When we are not sure, we try different spellings to see if any look right.  We have also talked about using the dictionary for help!








